                                     Bald Eagle Repeater Association





            January 16, 2002

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Wednesday evening, January 16, 2002 at  the home of Bill, N3JIX and Tina Barnes in Montgomery.

There were not enough members present for a quorum to conduct a regular business meeting!

No action was taken on Club officers or vote on changes to the BI-Law amendments!

The Controller connection  was discussed. Keith Brown, KA3RZE made a Controller box and all is  ready for the installation to be made.  N3SSL call sign will be used on the repeater until the new Club call sign is  assigned   by the FCC. Jim Boose is taking care of the paper work on this. 

The 49 repeater discussed and  it was agreed  that there is no need for another Repeater in the area. The repeater can be used for spare parts  or  possibly  be sold at a  Hamfest.  An inventory of the equipment that Bob donated to the club  will be made later before  the Bloomsburg  Hamfest. 

Keith Brown, KA3RZE has the ginpole and will be making the necessary repairs that are needed.

The balance in the Club Treasury as of January 16, 2002 is $833.33.

Installation of the Controller at the Repeater site is  scheduled for Sunday, January 27th, 2002 at 12:00noon!

This ended all club business and adjourned at 8:30pm.

Members present were: Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Keith Brown, KA3RZE and Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Ryan Gross, N3SSL

The club members thank Bill and Tina for the use of their home to hold tonight’s meeting!

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI, secretary, BERA 

